
 
 
 

 
Date: 09th October, 2018 

 
 
To, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Department of Corporate Services 
25th Floor, P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001 
 
SCRIPT ID   :    506365 

 
SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF TRADING WINDOW CLOSURE 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
We are enclosing herewith Intimation of Trading Window Period pursuant to the provisions of 
Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 1992 for 
Quarter ended 30th September, 2018. 
 
You are requested to take this on your records. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 



 

Date: 09th October, 2018  

To,                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Corporate Services Department,                                         

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, Dalal Street,                                               
Mumbai-400 001                                                     

 

SCRIP ID: 506365 

SUBJECT: INTIMATION OF TRADING WINDOW CLOSURE  

Dear Sir, 

As per the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading, framed pursuant to the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 1992, the 

Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company will be closed for the purpose of 

declaration of Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 30th September, 

2018 for all the Officers and Designated Employees (including Directors) of the Company from 17th 

October, 2018 till 23rd October, 2018 i.e. 24 hours after the announcement of the Financial Results of 

the Company to the Stock Exchanges (both days inclusive). Accordingly all Officers and Designated 

Employees (including Directors) of the Company have been intimated not to enter into any 

transaction involving the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of Trading 

Window.  

Thanking You. 

Yours Faithfully,  

 


	Date: 09th October, 2018
	To,
	Bombay Stock Exchange Limited
	Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, Dalal Street,

